
Would you love to learn a little more about the St Mary’s Parent’s
Association?



Who are your P.A Members? What’s planned for 2023? How can you

help?



 Come along to our P.A. Open Door Event on Wednesday 23rd of
November from 9.15-10.30am, grab and coffee and learn more.



The purpose of the P.A is to assist in the planning and organising of

functions associated with the social, sporting, cultural and educational
life of the school and parish community. The P.A provides opportunities

for social interaction amongst parents at the school and raises funds
along the way to financially support our wonderful school.

 
The P.A is open to all parents and guardians of students to join- no

amount of effort or availability is too small.
 

We look forward to meeting as many of you as possible on Wednesday
23rd of November from 9.15am-10.30am in the Uniform Shop.
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